
 

Safeguarding Newsletter Autumn 2020 

We would like to introduce you to our Year 5 & 6 Safeguarding & Wellbeing Team. 
                                                                                                                

     Amelie                                           Amy                                      Sadie                                      Grace 

                                 Tom                                            Anna                                   Charlie                                    Ewan  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Internet Safety Talks 
In October we welcomed PC Andy Barron & PCSO 

Scott Burdock into school to deliver a socially 

distanced talk on internet safety. During the talk the 

children learnt about the age limits for Apps, how to 

respond to negative content online, privacy and 

password settings, cyber-bullying and the digital 

footprint that can remain online. 
 

National Road Safety Week 
The Poynton Council Community Support 

Officers delivered a road safety talk to some 

of our Reception, Year 1, Year 4 & Year 5 

children. This year’s key theme is No Need To 

Speed. The children learnt the key principles 

of road safety whilst crossing the road: Stop, 

Look, Listen, Think. The children watched 

videos about how and where to cross the 

road safely and listened to a very catchy song 

about it. They discussed their experiences of 

crossing the road and asked sensible 

questions. 
 

Odd Sock Day & 

Anti-Bullying Week 
To mark the start of Anti-Bullying 

week we held an Odd Sock Day in 

school to celebrate that we are all 

unique and individual. The children 

participated in some fantastic 

activities about being united 

against bullying, respectful and 

kind to others. The Safeguarding & 

Wellbeing Team have made some 

fantastic posters around school to 

display this message. 
 

NSPCC Assembly 
The ‘Speak out. Stay safe.’ assembly was delivered 

virtually (with a little help from Ant and Dec), to all 

children as part of our classroom assembly time. 

This assembly introduces children to the NSPCC, 

their mascot Buddy and the rights of all children to 

speak out and stay safe. 

 

 


